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25.03.2021 
 
Re: Parent consultation survey – Relationship, Sex and Health Education  
 
Dear parents and carers,  
 
As you may already be aware, the Department for Education announced changes in Relationship 
and Sex Education which became statutory in September 2020. Due to the Covid-19 pandemic, the 
timescale has been extended to summer 2021.  
 
All schools are required to follow the new guidance so we have been reviewing our existing policy 
and curriculum in line with these changes. Our aim is to ensure we meet government criteria and 
that our curriculum meets the needs of all of our children. 
 
We have decided to adopt the North Yorkshire Education Services model curriculum which can be 
viewed on the attachment PSHE Whole School Overview. Prior to implementing the full curriculum, 
we would like to invite you to read our new proposed policy and feed back to us on any areas which 
you feel require further consideration.  
 
There is a set of questions to answer on Parent Mail relating to the curriculum coverage for PSHE 
and accompanying documents. Please read the attached documents carefully to understand the 
aspects that are statutory and non-statutory before answering the questions.  
 
So that we are able to consider the feedback and make any necessary amendments, we would 
appreciate all responses by Friday 9th April.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Zoe Pickard  
Headteacher  
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